A Big Thank you to St. Stanislaus Ex-Students Association

THIS IS ATRANSLATION FROM HINDI TO ENGLISH. TO READ HINDI VERSION CLICK HERE

“Treating all humans as your fraternity is a very great virtue”, in the writings of National Poet Maithili
Sharan Gupt he has explained this core virtue of humanity. The same path has been followed by the St.
Stanislaus Ex-Students Association.

In the last year, the SSESA got together to successfully execute the Teachers Health Care Initiative for the
benefit of 94 teaching and non-teaching staff of St. Stanislaus.

| am PN Rai, an ex-master [Hindi] of St. Stanislaus High School.

| was suffering from Hernia for the last 7 years. This group health plan helped me to finally get admitted and
treated successfully spending more than Rs. 1 Lakh at one of the leading hospitals in Mumbai — PD Hinduja.

In my retirement days, without the support of the group health scheme, it would have been a major challenge for
me to get a quality treatment of my ailment.

| hereby, request the ex-students in India and Abroad to give all kinds of support to this noble cause, and ensure
this initiative never dies down.

| am confident that your generous contribution to this initiative will reinforce the motto “Born for Greater
Things” which Stanislites have been brought up with by this great institution of ours.

Finally, on behalf of all fellow teachers and other staff, on the holy occasion of Diwali, | wish to express deep
gratefulness, good health, prosperity and happiness to every ex-student of this Association.

Yours Sincerely,

PN Rai


http://stanislites.org/alumni/node/1251

